
STATE OF MINNESOTA 
STEVENS COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

SITTING AS THE DRAINAGE AUTHORITY FOR  
STEVENS COUNTY DITCH 25 

 
 

In the Matter of the Petition for Partial 
Abandonment of Stevens County Ditch 25, 

Branch 4 by Riverview, LLP & Steven Johnson 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the Board of Commissioners of Stevens County, sitting as the drainage 
authority for Stevens County Ditch 25, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, section 103E.806, 
subdivision 3(a), shall hold a public hearing on the petition of Riverview, LLP and Steven Johnson 
to abandon Branch 4 of Stevens County Ditch 25.   

The hearing shall be held at 6:00 p.m. on April 6, 2021 at the at the Old No. 1 Southside, 412 
Atlantic Ave, Morris, Minnesota 56267. The Drainage Authority has determined, based on the 
State Emergency Declaration related to the COVID-19 pandemic, that in addition to the in-person 
meeting, the hearing shall also be conducted by alternative means (teleconference or video 
conference) from remote locations. Instructions to join the hearing remotely are as follows:   

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85723867765?pwd=Zk5aVDQyblBUL0xJOWRxcUl4MEl0QT09 
 
Meeting ID: 857 2386 7765 
Passcode: 830726 
One tap mobile 
+19294362866,,85723867765#,,,,*830726# US (New York)  
+13017158592,,85723867765#,,,,*830726# US (Washington DC) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 929 436 2866 US (New York) 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 
Meeting ID: 857 2386 7765 
Passcode: 830726 
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kdgyavZPXL 
 



At the hearing, the Board will accept public comment regarding the petition. Any party having an 
interest in the proceedings may appear and provide comment in person or remotely during the 
public hearing. Written comments will be accepted by mail or email received by the Stevens 
County Auditor/Treasurer, Stephanie Buss, up to 5:00 p.m. on April 6, 2021. Written comments 
may be mailed to the Stevens County Auditor/Treasurer, Stephanie Buss, 400 Colorado Avenue, 
Suite 303, Morris, Minnesota, 56267 or via email at stephanie@co.stevens.mn.us. Any comments 
received by mail or email prior to the hearing will be submitted into the public record at the April 
6, 2021 hearing. In addition, written comments will be accepted in person at the public hearing. 

/s/ Stephanie Buss                                               Date:  March 5, 2021 
Stevens County Auditor/Treasurer 
 
 


